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From: Vicki Sheffer

To: LH-Licensing

Date: 11/23/2010 9:10 AM

Subject: Re: Fwd: Fw: In regard to license application, Gas Station, Ford Pkwy.
Place: LH-Licensing

>>> Nhia Vang 11/23/2010 9:00 AM >>>
not that i'm aware of. we've received emails.

>>> Christine Rozek 11/22/2010 5:18 PM >>>
She said your e mail address for hearings isn't working. Have you had problems with it?

>>> patty reilly <pattykreilly@yahoo.com> 11/22/2010 11:06 AM >>>
Christine--here's the email I called you about.
Patty Reilly

----- Forwarded Message -

From: "fpreilly@earthlink.net" <fpreilly@earthlink.net>

To: Patty Reilly <pattykreilly@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sun, November 21, 2010 9:05:38 PM

Subject: In regard to license application, Gas Station, Ford Pkwy.

To Whom It May Concern:

I have no objections to the license application regarding the Super America at
1580 Ford Parkway.

Your notification has reminded me, however, of a problem that has long concerned
me with the on-street parking around the station. Some Super America customers
park wherever possible along the West side of Snelling Avenue from the corner of
Ford Parkway and Snelling all the way South down to Hillcrest.

As a resident living on Hilicrest who parks in a garage in the alley, I often
leave the alley onto Snelling with blocked visibility to both the right and the
left. (Note, too, that the alley is parallel to the driveway for Super

America). Trucks, including school buses, often park on the right on Snelling.
Business trucks sometimes park at the curb to the left, obstructing the view of
vehicles turning right from Ford Parkway to go South on Snelling.

I am asking you to consider at this time restricting all parking on Snelling on
the West side of Snelling from the corner of Ford Parkway to Hillcrest Ave. I
am respectfully suggesting an in-person evaluation of the traffic patterns I
describe, and of the restricted visibility with the current non-restricted
parking on Snelling.

Thank you for your attention to this situation.

Patricia Reilly
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1615 Hillcrest Ave.
St. Paul, MN 55116
phone 651 690 2913



